Jahn Elementary School Dress Code

All students must adhere to Jahn’s dress code, there is no opting out.

It is imperative that we model a positive dress code for all our students and continue to prepare
them for the global world we live in, while preparing them for the professional world they will
enter in the future.

This year we will no longer be wearing uniforms, but should still adhere to a standard form of

dress.

Below is the dress code of what is acceptable and what is NOT be acceptable to wear at school.

Jeggins, leggings, and tights are not acceptable bottoms unless worn with a longer
shirt/top.

Students may wear shorts or skorts at any time. Keeping in mind skirts, skorts, and shorts
MUST be no more than 4” above the knee. Any student in violation of this policy will be
asked to change immediately, if proper clothing is not available parents will be contacted
and a consequence will be issued. Tights or leggings worn under shorts, skirts, and skorts
do not count toward the length of those items.

No oversized shirts or pants. (NO SAGGING) belts are recommended to avoid sagging.
Clothing should not be adorned with logos, pictures, patches, buttons, drawings, or
sayings (stated or implied) which refer to drugs, alcohol, violence, sex, athletics or the
music industry.

Athletic attire is appropriate.

Hats, bandannas, gloves, scarves and other headgear are not permitted.

Flip flops or open toed shoes are not permitted. (for safety)

Cleavage and transparent tops are NOT appropriate for a school setting and will not be
tolerated.

No purses or chains worn as adornments allowed in classrooms.

This dress code is in effect every day, on school grounds, at school related activities, and
on the way to or from school, remember we are representing Jahn.

In all cases, the administration has the authority to determine compliance.

Students who are found to be out of dress code are subject to disciplinary actions and
parents will be contacted and notified.

We are incredibly enthusiastic to begin this year and appreciate your support in reinforcing these
expectations. We want the learning environment to be great for all of our student body.



